
Smart Art Project 

Create a smart art visual to show how you are going to meet your 

keyboarding goal.  Include a Word Art title.  The graphic should take up one 

page and the text should easy to read.  Include at least 6 steps to reach 

your goal and your goal should be clearly seen.   

Help: 

Tutorial 

 

Rubric: 

 
Good 
1 pts 

Great 
2 pts 

Super 
3 pts 

Type of Smart Art – fits 
your topic.  

Poor 
 

Default smart art inserted.  
Does not fit topic.  

Fair 
 
SmartArt inserted but does 
not fit topic. 

Good 
 
Smart Art is logical for 
topic.  

Your goal is clearly 
labeled in smart art.  

Poor 
 
Your goal is not inserted 
into the SmartArt  

Fair 
 

Title is inserted, but location 
does not fit. 

Good 
 
Your goal is inserted into 
the SmartArt  - looks good 
and is in logical location. 

4-6 steps included to 
meet your goal  

Poor 
 
0-3  steps listed around 
your goal in the SmartArt  

Fair 
 
4-5 steps listed around your 
goal in the SmartArt  

Good 
 
 6 + steps listed around 
your goal in the SmartArt  

Placeholder colors 
changed  

Poor 
 
Less than half of the items 
have the colors changed  

Fair 
 
Half of the items have the 
colors changed  

Good 
 
All items have their color 
changed  

Appearance 

Poor 
 

Smart art is not easy to 
read.  More than 5 
spelling/grammar errors. 

Fair 
 

Overall appearance is 
colorful, somewhat easy to 
read, fits on one page. 3-4  
spelling or grammar errors. 

Good 
 

Overall appearance is 
colorful, easy to read, fits 
on one page. Few or none 

spelling or grammar errors. 

  

Total ____________________/15 

http://www.gcflearnfree.org/word2013/28

